Jefferson Conservation Commission
Minutes
19 November 2024

1. The meeting was called to order at 7:00 PM, and Jamie Savage, Charles Muller, and
David Govatski were present. David Passios of Jefferson was also present for the
meeting.

2. The October Minutes were approved.

3. lsrael River — Carter Cut Bridge issue. David Passios provided an update on his meetings
with Kelly Eggleston of the Natural Resource Conservation Service about advising what
to do with the build up of gravel by the Carter Cut Bridge. The JCC suggested that Mr
Passios contact the Connecticut River Conservancy to see if they can look at the
problem. Mr Passios contacted them and they will send an engineer to review
alternatives. The JCC asked to be notified of the site visit so that we could have a
representative present. The role of the JCC is to assist landowners in the preparation of
wetland permits and we are prepared to assist.

4. There was no other new business.

The meeting adjourned at 7:50 pm.

6. The next meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, 21 January 2025. There will be no December
meeting due to the holidays.
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